
3000 Riparian Dr. Elk Grove, CA 95757 
916-714-9511 Phone 

StonelakeAdmin.CA@fsresidential.com  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Member Notice – impacted by new CBU pads 

To:  All Members Requiring New Concrete Pad 

Date:  September 12, 2024 

Subject: Mailbox Upgrade – Concrete Pad 

 

Dear Stonelake Member, 

As you know, Stonelake Association will be upgrading the mailboxes in the community 

and to do so, we must adhere to the current USPS requirements for high security 

equipment (F Series), as well as meeting the current cement pad specifications. 

The community has a number of cement pads that do not meet the USPS cement pad 

specifications; of which one is on your shared property line.  Therefore, the concrete pad 

will need to be removed and re-poured to the current specifications of 4’ x 4’ x 8” as 

outlined in the attachment. 

During the week of September 30, 2024 – October 4, 2024 Dean Mailing Equipment and team 

will be onsite to remove, dig, re-form and pour a new pad on your property line to meet USPS 

requirements.  Dean Mailing Equipment would appreciate clearance to be box, by moving any 

obstacles and parked cars that may be in or around the pad. 

We apologize for the inconvenience this will cause you and thank you in advance for your patience 

and cooperation during this period.   

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to reach out to Management. 
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